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SAFETY ALERT 

No: SA 2022.01 

Date: 18.05.2022 

Subject: ELA 10-Eclipse pre-rotator assembly 

Background 

During a 200 hr inspection, the following crack was discovered in the rotor head 

assembly for the pre-rotator. All owners of the ELA 10-Eclipse in Australia 

have been advised by the Australian distributor, Rotor Sport, to inspect this area 

for any cracking. Owners and operators should include a thorough inspection of 

this location during their next pre-flight inspection of all gyroplane models. 

 

  
 
 


